
 
 
The Gardening Club Trophies               Annual Awards 
 
Sandhurst Town Council Cup presented to the Club when we moved from  
St. Michael’s School to the Community Centre in 1990 
 Won in 1990  Mr. S. Archer. 
 
The June Hurst Memorial Trophy presented by David Hurst while he was 
Chairman in memory of his wife. 
 Won by Mr. D. Hammond in 1994  
 
Doug Hammond Trophy. presented by his wife Doris because he loved 
photography.  Won by S. Allen 1994 
 
George Brown Salver presented by his wife Kathleen for all the years he 
served the club as Trading Secretary 
 Won by Mrs. Brown in 1994 
 
Fred Stapley Vase in memory of a very enthusiastic member who moved  
to Devon.  Won by Mr. Jim Sell in 1997.  He was the member who obtained  
 our first pallet truck for the Trading Hut 
 
Fred Brant Trophy  Fred was a vegetable man and his wife (now deceased) 
gave us this cup in his memory.   Derek Dolling  2000 
 
Flower Arranging Vase bought by the club for Floral Art classes. 
 Won by Mrs. R. Page in 2013 
 
John Chuter Cup  in memory of John who was a founder member, Vice 
Chairman and Chairman over the years  Won by Mr. P. Brockway in  
 2014 
 
The Waitrose Cup  presented by Waitrose (Sandhurst) for the Culinary 
sections.       Won in 2013 by Marilyn Grant currently club Treasurer 
 
 


